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ARTICLES:

“President’s Message,” by Bruce Williams, CGCS
“Director’s Column,” by Tim Kelly

“Periodical Cicadas Due in 1990,” by Phillip L. Nixon,
Entomologist

“Orange Lines in the Roughs,” by Tim Kelly

“Predicting and Reducing Drought Related Plant Problems,”
by Kris R. Bachtell & Charles A. Lewis

Illinois Turfgrass Foundation Elects New Officers

“Photos from Orlando,” by Ray Schmitz

NEXT MEETING
April 23, 1990
Lincolnshire Country Club

Host Superintendent: Jerry Cooper



